Information Regarding Public Hearing on Adoption for the Proposed

Plan of Conservation and Development-2015

Description: The proposed Plan represents a vision for the Town of

Lisbon, including a statement of policies, goals and standards for the
physical and economic development of the Town. The plan promotes the
coordinated development of the community and recommends the most
desirable use of land for residential, recreational, commercial, industrial,
conservation and other purposes. It is an advisory document, but must
be reviewed/updated every ten (10) years, as prescribed by the
Connecticut General Statues.

This update to the 2004 Plan was developed by the Lisbon Planning and
Zoning Commission with the assistance of the professional planning
consulting firm of Milone and Macbroom and the Commission’s planning
staff. The planning process included a number of public meetings, input
by the commission, a community survey, and public input on issues
affecting the Town. The public hearing is scheduled for March 15, 2016
at 6:00 P.M. in the Lisbon Central School Cafeteria.

The proposed Plan is required to be posted here on the Town’s official
website at least 35 days in advance of the public hearing on adoption. A
copy of the proposed plan is also on file at the Town Clerk’s office. Any
questions regarding the proposed Plan and the scheduled public hearing
may be directed to Michael J. Murphy, AICP, SCCOG Consulting
Planner/Lisbon Town Planner, as principal staff for the Lisbon Planning
and Zoning Commission. He may be reached directly at
mimurphy224@gmail.com or 860-885-8697.




